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Mr. Joseph N. Cassiere "

2 Tucker Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Greenville, RI 02828 TO F0! A-81-58

Dear Mr. Cassiere:

This is in regard to your letter in which you requested, pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act, information concerning the nature, causes
and violations of an at:ider.t on July 24, 1964, at the United Nuclear
Corporation facility at Wood River Junction, Rhcde Island.

As Linda Robinson informed you during a telephone conversation on March 17,
1981, a voluminous amount of records were created concerning the accident.
As a result of your narrowing the scope of your request, we are enclosing
the following records:

" Criticality Accident at United Nuclear Corporation Wood River
Junction, Rhode Island" 8/24/64

_

'' Report of the AEC Technical Review Committee" 11/6/64

We appreciate your cooperation in agreeing to an extension of time for
our response to your request.

Sincerely,
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J'. M. Felton, Director-

1 Division of Rules and Records.-

Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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